See if you can read Cambodian Khmer

STOP and think about how much God loves all peoples of the world—including 98% of Cambodia’s
population who are unreached. Many of them have never once heard that God loves them.

Two weekends ago we were with BSOP’s Team Cambodia. It was refreshing—because they are fun
people to be with. It was hot—because it’'s summer in SE Asia. It was invigorating; we heard how God
is using these BSOP fieldworkers in diverse ministries in Northwestern Cambodia—despite being one
of the hard places to serve God!

We want to invite you to join the Reinforce Cambodia vision trip to Cambodia this Oct 25-Nov 6. We’'ll
travel from Chicago to Siem Reap, Cambodia, where we’ll be met by these smiling faces.
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Our first two days we’ll spend time together with the whole BSOP Team in Cambodia exploring the
culture and proud heritage of the Angkor Kingdom.

We'll STOP touring long enough to hear about the vision and challenges of Jenny, Mary Jane, Aide
Rose, Glenda, Flindy, and Ann.




WEe’ll sing, worship, pray, play, and laugh together. Then we’ll split up and you’ll shadow one or two
fieldworkers for five days seeing God build His Church in the Kingdom of Wonder—Cambodia. Your
senses will be filled with new experiences. You will be prepared to be a ministry partner with a BSOP
fieldworker; you’ll discover how to relate to and stay engaged in their ministries for years to come.
You’ll return home as a champion for what God is doing in Cambodia.

We still need six or more participants to join us on this vision trip. The dates are Friday

evening, October 25 through Wednesday evening, November 6. The total cost will be about $2,800 per
person (airfare may go down to cut that a bit). BSOP’s Filipino missionaries are eager to have us come
and join them. They want you to see, feel, and taste God at work. They want you to partner with them
in sharing Jesus with the Khmer people. We need a committed team together by the end of July in
order for us all to be prepared.

STOP, look, and listen to God. He could be calling you to help Reinforce Cambodia. He may want you
to become a strategic partner for years to come. Read the updated Reinforce Cambodia brochure
below.

Pray. Then take the next step sending us an email if you have a hint that God may want you to join this
exciting vision trip.

We'll complete our current teaching ministry in Bangkok on May 30 and will arrive back in the USA
June 2. Then we’ll begin full force with equipping the Reinforce Cambodia team. Join us in this
opportunity to help BSOP fieldworkers shine even brighter among the unreached Khmer people in
Cambodia.

Onward,

Dennis & Melody Nordine
dennis.nordine@gmail.com

After June 2 you can call us at 231-852-3739
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